
 
To Our Displaced Attorney Friends: 
 
I’m Larry Port, the CEO of Rocket Matter.  I want to express how deeply sorry I am 
about the devastation in your community and your own personal loss of property. 
 
We at Rocket Matter would like to help you get back on your feet.  We care deeply 
about serving attorneys and recognize your critical role in our society.   
 
Our software helps on the business side of your practice.  We get you organized and 
rev up your revenue.  Rocket Matter is cloud-based, meaning no worries about local 
servers or backups.  You can store unlimited documents, calendar events, tasks, and 
more.  You can run your bills and collect payments.   
 
We’d be happy to get you on your way to not only restoring your firm to what it was, 
but putting you in a stronger position financially than you were before. 
 
We’ve been doing what we’re doing longer than anyone else, and have a reputation as 
a trusted brand.  Your PMA, Shawn Holahan, and the presenter of the flood relief 
seminar, Jim Calloway, know us going back years. 
 
Here’s how we can help: 
 
We’re offering six free months of service with no commitment. You can email me 
directly, larry@rocketmatter.com, and I will make sure you are well taken care of.  I 
would recommend also CC’ing our sales operation manager, Alejandro Dao, at 
alejandro@rocketmatter.com. 
 
We’re aware of the situation and will be looking out for you.  On behalf of the Rocket 
Matter family, I again express my sorrow for the floods that affected you and wish you 
the best of luck. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Larry Port 
CEO 
Rocket Matter  




